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Financial Assistance Program for UP Diliman and  

UP Visayas Tacloban Students Affected by Typhoon Yolanda 
 
To date, there are at least 40 UP Visayas Tacloban students who have crossregistered 
at the UP Virata School of Business. In addition, there are three of UP Diliman Virata 
School of Business students from Samar and Leyte areas whose families were affected 
by Typhoon Yolanda.   
 
The University of the Philippines has waived the tuition fee of affected UP Diliman 
and Tacloban students during the 2nd semester, AY 2013-14. It has also rebracketed 
the students to E2 that allows the affected students to receive P2,000 allowance per 
month per student.  
 
We can help by giving supplemental living expenses (board and lodging, 
transportation, and other expenses) to the cross registrants in UP VSB. We suggest a 
supplement of P1,000 per student per month. Each affected student will have to apply 
for assistance and declare what other forms of assistance she/he is receiving.  
 
We appeal to our kind-hearted alumni and friends to contribute any amount to this 
Financial Assistance Program for affected UP Diliman and UP Visayas Tacloban 
Students. The financial assistance may be deposited to any of the following UP 
Business Research Foundation, Inc. bank accounts: 
 
1. Bank of the Philippine Islands Loyola Katipunan Branch 

Peso Current Account No. 3081-0814-59 
Account Name:   UP Business Research Foundation, Inc. 

 
2. Philippine National Bank UP Campus Branch 

Peso Current Account No. 393-36030001-0 
Account Name:  UP Business Research Foundation, Inc. 

 
After making the deposit, the contributor should write (in print) her/his full name on 
the VALIDATED deposit slip and fax UP Business Research Foundation, Inc. Telefax 
no. (929-7991) or email the scanned deposit slip to <corazon.manalang@gmail.com>.  
 
Those who wish to deliver or send their contributions directly may do so through 
Corazon S. Manalang, Cashier of the UP Business Research Foundation (Tel 929-7991), 
Rm 113, UP College of Business Administration Building, Diliman, Quezon City. 
 
 
 

Ben Paul B. Gutierrez 
Executive Vice-President, UP BRF and 
Dean, UP Virata School of Business 

 


